
 

 

Please fill in this form if you are unable to pick up your results from school on Thursday 22nd August. Please 
either email your completed form to results@blue-coat.org, send by post or hand-deliver to Main 
Reception for the attention of Mrs Haynes, Exams Officer. Please note, you will need to supply a stamped 
addressed envelope if you would like your results to be sent by post after Results Day. We are unable to 
provide results over the telephone. 

 

I, ……………………………………………………………………… (STUDENT NAME) am unable to collect my GCSE results in 
person on GCSE Results day, Thursday 22nd August 2024. 

 

I nominate ……………………………………………………………………… (NAME) to collect them on my behalf. 

 

I nominate ……………………………………………………………………… (NAME) to undertake my enrolment into the Blue Coat 
Sixth Form (if applicable) 

 

             I understand that this nominated person will need to provide photographic identification when 
he/she collects my results.  

 

OR  

 

             I cannot attend and wish to have my results posted. I enclose a stamped addressed envelope. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Print ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Date ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Office use only 

ID checked by ……………………………………………………………………… (staff member)  

 or 

Results posted on ……………………………………………………………………… (date) 


